

Abbey Lane PTA

President: Reina Brown

Email: AbbeyLanePTAPresidents@gmail.com

1st **VP:** Heather Burns **2nd VP:** Amy Hoffmann

3rd VP: Holly Kennedy

4th VP: TBD

Treasurer: Jenn Bailey

Recording Secretary: Cristina Stavropoulos Corresponding Secretary: Sarah Tamberelli

Abbey Lane PTA



Welcome back to school! We are looking forward to partnering with families and staff at Abbey Lane to make the 2025-2026 school year the best one yet! We are so excited to welcome our students back and remind them how AWESOME it is to be an Abbey Gator.

We would love for you to join the PTA as your membership is what allows us to create memorable events and experiences for our children. When you sign up, your email will be added to our PTA email list so that you can be informed on all of the happenings at Abbey Lane. All contact information will be kept confidential by the PTA Executive Board.

Our goal is to help our children have the best Abbey Lane experience! Your involvement will help us achieve this and is a great opportunity to stay involved in your student's school life. Please see the back of this letter for more information on what's coming up at Abbey! Feel free to reach out with any questions you may have and help us to keep Abbey Lane Awesome!

MEMBERSHIP

How To Join Visit: https://abbey.memberhub.com/store



and select your membership:

Standard Member \$12, Student \$6 Teacher/Staff \$12

Becoming a member gives you first access to events and notifications from the PTA. Your membership **does not obligate you to be present** at events or meetings. Volunteer whenever you are interested or available. Join before 9/14 and earn a chance to win a prize at our first PTA meeting on 9/15.

Best Regards,

PTA Executive Board

WHY ARE THERE DUES?

Memberships are one of the ways the PTA raises funds. Our portion of dues, along with our fundraisers throughout the year, go directly to support our children.

The PTA sponsors events like the Back to School BBQ, Trunk o'Treat, Someone Special Dance, Field Day & more! We also provide fun Cultural Arts programs that tie into the curriculum for each grade.



Abbey Lane PTA

President: Reina Brown

Email: AbbeyLanePTAPresidents@gmail.com

1st VP: Heather Burns 2nd VP: Amy Hoffmann 3rd VP: Holly Kennedy

4th VP: TBD

Treasurer: Jenn Bailey

Recording Secretary: Cristina Stavropoulos Corresponding Secretary: Sarah Tamberelli

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

The PTA has many committees that help coordinate events for our students and families. Scan the QR Or fill out the form below to help!

https://forms.gle/DLS2znsW3T4nLYx87



Search

& Join

"Abbey Lane

Elementary PTA'

UPCOMING EVENTS

September 12

Back to School BBQ 5PM-7PM @ Abbey Lane

September 15

First PTA Meeting 7:00pm@ Abbey Lane

September 17

Picture Day (During the School Day)

September 22

Booster-a-Thon Begins

PTA EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

President: Reina Brown

AbbeyLanePTAPresidents@gmail.com

1st **Vice President:** Heather Burns <u>AbbeyLanePTA1stVP@gmail.com</u>

2nd Vice President: Amy Hoffmann

Akhoff225@gmail.com

3rd Vice President: Holly Kennedy hollyannkennedy@gmail.com

Treasurer: Jenn Bailey

abbeytreasurer239@gmail.com

Recording Secretary: Cristina Stavropoulos

AbbeyRecording@gmail.com

Corresponding Secretary: Sarah Tamberelli

AbbeyCorresponding@gmail.com

SUGGESTIONS?

We want to hear from you!

Fill out the Google form below. Suggestions

can be anonymous.

https://forms.gle/tB33emxXfFhkbjEAA

